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• Holiday Flyer is out. Raised awareness for the need to have the vial of life. I have some 

requests from the donors to send them the required forms. 

• Collections in December have been over 20K thus far.  

• Total collections for the year have been over 150K.  

• I will be handling our social media going forward. I plan on creating a committee with 

some cadets, and adult members. The aim is to have PR campaign for our squad along 

with the coverage of the events that the squad participates in. 

• Preparations for Installation dinner going on in full swing!  

 

 

 


